MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn at 7:00 A.M. on February 2,1982. Al Jowid presided.

Those in attendance were:

Bill WebbJim McNattBob WrenAl JowidJohn WatsonJack EgglestonGene LindquistOwen MorrisPete GistCharles HartmanKeith ShermanWalt WickerRon Rosenhagen

Kon Kosennagen

- 1) Bill Webb requested board approval for reinstatement of membership for Bill Weaver Classification: Savings and Loan Officer. Approved
- 2) Jowid read letter from Mario Grabar requesting leave of absence through June 30,1982. Grabar to be notified of club policy which grants leave of absence for health reasons only. Bill Webb to contact Grabar.
- 3) Jowid read letter from Palmer Drug Abuse Center Program. Letter announced a danceathon fund raising event and requested support and/or participation. Referred to Bob Wren for Youth Committee.
- 4) John Watson presented report on Senior Citizens Committee Activities. Suggestion was made to form a transportation program for Senior Citizens and Handicapped.
- 5) Eggleston reported on members who have not paid dues as of this date:

Paul Davis Marvin Matthews
Maury Fitch Bob Soltys

6) Keith Sherman resigned from board and club because pressing business makes it impossible to meet attendance requirements. At a later date he would like to be reinstated as a member.

Charles Hartman, Secretary